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         August 19, 2014 
         138 Wintergreen Way 
         Banner Elk NC. 28604 


Mr. Brian Gurl 
Girl and Girl Musical Productions 
144 Sam Greene Road 
Burnsville, NC. 28714 

Dear Brian and Joey, 

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for bringing one of our top 
performances to THE FORUM during our 2014 Season.  In fact, you drew our largest 
audience this summer.   Over the past years, our patrons have time and time again asked 
for a return performance and you certainly did not disappoint us this year.  "The Killer B's-- 
Back to Barry, Billy and The Beatles" was fabulous!  Your outstanding showmanship alone 
definitely sets the tone of your show and the audience feels the exuberance, as well. All 
of your musicians and vocalists were superb and one could certainly realize that by the 
thunderous applause of our patrons. This particular music was an era that many of our 
people recall from their more youthful days and the show was well-designed to highlight 
each one of the artists' music.  Yes, we will certainly have you return to THE FORUM and 
look forward to some of your new musical collaborations.  

A huge thanks to you, Brian, and to Joey for contributing to our Season's success!! 

Regards, 

Joan Rhyne 
Vice President 
THE FORUM


